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December 13, 2018 
Le 13 décembre, 2018 
N’ustanu 
(The sun goes under) 

 

T.M. Roberts Elementary School 
10 Wattsville Rd. Cranbrook, BC, V1C 2A2 

www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres 
T: 250.489.4575    F : 250.489.0788 

 

Mission statement:  "To engage our learners to reach their 
potential in a safe and supportive community."  

 

 

 

Christmas Concert 
 
 Our Christmas concert is on Tuesday, December 18th.  There will be 3 identical 
performances this year, 9:00-10:00 am, 10:45-11:45am and 1:15-2:15 pm.  Please only 
attend one as space is a concern.  
Donations to the Cranbrook Food Bank are welcomed, monetary or otherwise.    
 

Kootenay Ice Game 

This Friday night, December 14th the ICE game is the Teddy Bear Toque and Mitten Toss.  Any youth 
under the age of 12 who wants to go to the game gets in for FREE.  All tickets need to be purchased in 
advance.  Go to the ICE office when it's open and get your tickets there.   

Fans are encoured  to bring teddy bears, toques and mittens to throw on the ice when the boys score 
their first goal!  All items stay in Cranbrook for kids and adults in need. 

Bus Parking Lane 
 
The front of the school is reserved for busses during school hours (8:15 – 3:15), staff and parents  
cannot park in that area.    
 
 
 

 

December 13 

PAC Hot Lunch – Pizza 

December 17 

Festive Sweater Day 

December 18 

Christmas Concert 
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Parking Loop 
 
Looks like snow is on the way!  As snow accumulates, so do the mounds of snow in front of the school 
that are adjacent to the pick-up loop where vehicles are driving by.  We ask that when picking up your 
child after school that you ensure your child(ren) are not playing on these mounds.   We will be talking 
to our kids about staying off of these hills, but want you to be aware that these areas are out-of-bounds 
for play, and ask that you remind your children of these same rules.  Thanks for helping to keep our 
students safe.  

 
Absence from School 

 
If your child is going to be absent from school, please call to the office to let us know why 
they are not here.  250.489.4575 
 

 
 

 

Lost and Found 
Please come and take a look for your child’s lost belongings.   The lost 
and found items will be brought to the Salvation Army before the 
Christmas break.  
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COTR Education 

students donated 

$400 from a recent 

fundraiser to T.M. 

to purchase 

books.    

Thank you!! 

Parents Night Out 

T.M.’s way of saying a 

big thank you to the 

parents/volunteers!!! 
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Month at a Glance 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dec. 13 PAC Hot Lunch - Pizza 

Dec. 17 Festive Sweater Day 

Dec. 18 Christmas Concert – 3 performances 

Dec. 24 – Jan 4 Winter Break 

Jan. 7 First day back  

Jan. 15 CPF Meeting -  7:00 pm Library 

Jan. 18 No School day 

Every time you shop at Save-On Foods, you can ask the cashier to put 5% of 

your purchases towards our school.  We use these funds to pay for enhanced 

curricular activities such as gymnastics, skating and field studies.   

 Thanks  Save-On-Foods for supporting Cranbrook schools!   

 


